Albion Township

Site Inspection Saturday July 19th, 2025

The site inspection is for Jennings Ave was called to order at 7:30am.

Members present Bob Neumann Chair, Chad Walhowe Vice Chair, John Uecker Supervisor, Jami Berg Treasurer, Debbie Uecker Clerk, Paul Johnson & Derrick Johnson.

After review and inspection of Jennings Avenue the Township will widen the drive surface approximately 3 feet from the culvert on the North end of Jennings Ave to the curve in the road.

The site inspection ended at 7:45am		
Prepared by:	Date	
Debbie Uecker, Clerk		

Page 1 Site Inspection July 19th, 2025